
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Request for Proposal(RFP)  
      Cancellation Notice 

Odisha PVTG Empowerment & Livelihoods 
Improvement Programme (OPELIP) 

Programme Management Unit 
ST & SC Development Department, Govt. of Odisha 

2nd Floor, TDCCOL Building, Bhoi Nagar,  
Rupali Square, Bhubaneswar-751022 

Advertisement CAD-307 for inviting RFP from 
leading agency/organisations for  “Training on Land 
Survey Process and Implementation Support in 
OPELIP”  published in the daily newspapers “The 
Samaj”, “The Dharitri” and “The Times of India” in 
all editions on 12.07.2017 is hereby cancelled due 
to some unavoidable circumstances. The RFP will be 
published again shortly. 
 
Date: 20.07.17                                              Sd/- 
Place: Bhubaneswar                   Programme Director, 
                                                                 OPELIP 


